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Handbook of Research on Digital Research Methods and Architectural Tools in
Urban Planning and Design Abusaada, Hisham 2019-06-28 The efficient usage,
investigation, and promotion of new methods, tools, and technologies within the
field of architecture, particularly in urban planning and design, is becoming
more critical as innovation holds the key to cities becoming smarter and
ultimately more sustainable. In response to this need, strategies that can
potentially yield more realistic results are continually being sought. The
Handbook of Research on Digital Research Methods and Architectural Tools in
Urban Planning and Design is a critical reference source that comprehensively
covers the concepts and processes of more than 20 new methods in both planning
and design in the field of architecture and aims to explain the ways for
researchers to apply these methods in their works. Pairing innovative
approaches alongside traditional research methods, the physical dimensions of
traditional and new cities are addressed in addition to the non-physical
aspects and applied models that are currently under development in new
settlements such as sustainable cities, smart cities, creative cities, and
intercultural cities. Featuring a wide range of topics such as built
environment, urban morphology, and city information modeling, this book is
essential for researchers, academicians, professionals, technology developers,
architects, engineers, and policymakers.
Urban Wastelands Francesca Di Pietro 2021-10-18 Faced with the growing demand
for nature in cities, informal greenspaces are gaining the interest of various
stakeholders - residents, associations, public authorities - as well as
scientists. This book provides a cross-sectorial overview of the advantages and
disadvantages of urban wastelands in meeting this social demand of urban
nature, spanning from the social sciences and urban planning to ecology and
soil sciences. It shows the potential of urban wastelands with respect to city
dwellers’ well-being, environmental education, urban biodiversity and urban
green networks as well as concerns regarding urban wastelands’ in relation to
conflicts, and urban marketing. The authors provide a global insight through
case studies in nine countries, mainly located in Europe, Asia and America,
thus offering a broad perspective.
Fodor's France 2016 Fodor's Travel Guides 2015-10-20 Written by locals, Fodor's
travel guides have been offering expert advice for all tastes and budgets for
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80 years. Paris is just the beginning: France's memorable sights--from
sprawling Versailles to lofty Mont-St-Michel--have made it mainland Europe's
most popular destination. This edition delivers can't-miss trips for the more
than 2 million America's who trave to France annually, whether they're
beginners or veterans. This travel guide includes: · Dozens of full-color maps
· Hundreds of hotel and restaurant recommendations, with Fodor's Choice
designating our top picks · Multiple itineraries to explore the top attractions
and what’s off the beaten path · Major sights such as Louvre, Chartres, Monet's
Garden, Versailles, Lyon, Chenonceau, Mont-St-Michel, Strasbourg, Beaune, Eze,
St-Tropez, and Aix-en-Provence · Coverage of Paris; Ile-de-France; The Loire
Valley; Normandy; Brittany; Champagne Country; Alsace-Lorraine; Burgundy; Lyon
and the Alps; Provence; The French Riviera; Monaco; Corsica; The Midi-Pyrenees
and Languedoc-Roussillon; The Basque Country, Gascony and Hautes-Pyrenees;
Bordeaux and the Wine Country; The Dordogne Planning to focus on just part of
France? Check out Fodor's travel guides to Paris and Provence & the French
Riviera.
Local Energy Autonomy Fanny Lopez 2019-06-05 In Europe, numerous forms of
energy self-sufficiency or small technical systems exist, are promoted and
discussed. They share the ambition to reduce the dependence to
inherited/incumbent large technical systems in various sectors (energy and
water supply, sanitation, waste management...) through the implementation of
“local” energy systems and “small” grids. The contemporary energy and
environmental crisis could rush the end of large technical systems (networks
and infrastructures) as they have been developed since the late 19th century.
This book examines the various options to transition.
Fodor's Provence & the French Riviera Fodor's Travel Guides 2016-11-15 For a
limited time, receive a free Fodor's Guide to Safe and Healthy Travel e-book
with the purchase of this guidebook! Go to fodors.com for details. Written by
locals, Fodor's travel guides have been offering expert advice for all tastes
and budgets for 80 years. The darlings of French tourism, Provence and the
French Riviera have always been beautiful destinations attracting everyone from
the rich and famous to world-renowned artists. With unbelievable coasts and
rustic-chic villages, the regions draw travelers eager to experience their
azure skies and legendary landscapes. This full color-guide highlights the best
of this region, from the urban buzz of Marseilles and Nice to the glamorous
meccas of St-Tropez, Cannes, and Monaco. This travel guide includes: · Dozens
of full-color maps · Hundreds of hotel and restaurant recommendations, with
Fodor's Choice designating our top picks · Multiple itineraries to explore the
top attractions and what’s off the beaten path · Major sights such as Aix-enProvence, Arles, Avignon, the Calanques, the Camargue, the Lavender Route,
Marseille, Pont du Gard, St-Paul-de-Vence, St-Remy-de-Provence, St. Tropez ·
Coverage of The Alpilles, Arles and the Camargue; The Vaucluse; Aix, Marseille,
and the Central Coast; The Western Cote D'Azur; Nice and the Eastern Cote
D'Azur; Monaco Planning to visit more of France or focus on Paris? Check out
Fodor's travel guides to France and Paris.
The Rough Guide to France (Travel Guide eBook) Rough Guides 2016-03-01 Now in
its fourteenth edition, The Rough Guide to France is brimming with carefully
curated information and inspiration to help you squeeze every last drop out of
your Gallic gallivanting. Whether it's making like a movie star in Cannes,
following in Jeanne d'Arc's footsteps in medieval Rouen, cycling the Loire
châteaux, brushing up on Impressionism or hitting Corsica's rugged GR20 hiking
trail, Rough Guides' expert insights and gorgeous photos give you everything
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you need to embark on your Francophile dream. And with France being the world's
gastronomic capital, we've got the lowdown on all the foodie fun, from Parisian
neo-bistros and Lyon bouchons to champagne-quaffing in Épernay and Périgord's
hearty country cooking. Full-colour maps throughout - at regional and city
level - ensure you won't lose your way, however dazzled you are by France's
riches. There are also suggested itineraries to help with planning, plus indepth sections of illuminating historical context and cultural background. Make
the most of your holiday with The Rough Guide to France.
Research Companion to Language and Country Branding Irene Theodoropoulou
2020-11-17 Research Companion to Language and Country Branding brings together
entirely new interdisciplinary research conducted by scholars working on
various sociolinguistic, semiotic, anthropological and discursive analytical
aspects of country branding all over the world. Branding is a process of
identity construction, whereby countries gain visibility and put themselves on
the world map as distinctive entities by drawing on their history, culture,
economy, society, geography, and their people. Through branding, countries aim
not only at establishing their uniqueness but also, and perhaps most
importantly, at attracting tourism, investments, high quality human capital, as
well as at forging financial, military, political and social alliances. Against
this backdrop, this volume explores how countries and regions imagine and
portray others and themselves in terms of gender, ethnicity, and diversity
today as well as the past. In this respect, the book examines how branding
differs from other, related policies and practices, such as nation building,
banal nationalism, and populism. This volume is an essential reference for
students, researchers, and practitioners with an interest in country, nation,
and place branding processes.
DK Eyewitness Family Guide the South of France DK Eyewitness 2016-05-17 DK
Eyewitness Travel Family Guide France: The South of France, from the
groundbreaking family travel series, is written by parents and guarantees the
entire family will enjoy their trip to France. This thorough guide covers
Languedoc-Roussillon, Carcassonne, Canal du Midi, Pont du Gard, Provence and
the Côte d'Azur, Palais des Papes, Avignon, Fontaine-de-Vaucluse, Marseille,
Saint-Tropez, Nice, Corsica, Golfe de Porto, and Bonifacio. The guide also
includes dedicated "Kids Corners" that feature cartoons, quizzes, puzzles,
games, and riddles to inform, surprise, and entertain young travelers as they
explore everything the South of France has to offer. With child-friendly
sleeping and eating options, detailed maps of main sightseeing areas, travel
information, language tips, budget guidance, age range suitability, and
activities for every area, DK Eyewitness Travel Family Guide France: The South
of France is the ultimate guide to stress-free family travel. Now available in
ePub format.
Marseille, Port to Port William Kornblum 2022-06-21 Marseille, France’s sunny
second city, is a beguiling place. A major Mediterranean port, it beckons to
urban wanderers and anyone enthralled by cities in all their multiplicity.
Marseille’s ancient streets tell stories of fires, plagues, wars, decay, and
regrowth. Waves of people of diverse ethnic and religious backgrounds have made
their way there, and many have found homes for themselves. Although the city
hosts visitors from around the world, France’s social and political fault lines
are on full display. For all its charm, Marseille struggles to overcome its
reputation for corruption and crime. William Kornblum—an eminent urban
sociologist and a veteran traveler in the Francophone world—invites readers on
an exploration of a changing city. Blending travelogue and social observation,
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he roams Marseille’s neighborhoods and regions in the company of writers,
scholars, activists, and ordinary people. The living history of the city comes
through in Kornblum’s character sketches and the stories that his guides tell.
Relishing Marseille’s coasts and crags and reveling in its rich maritime
culture, they discuss the political, social, and environmental challenges the
city faces. Kornblum also draws connections with his hometown, New York City,
which like Marseille is a deindustrialized port city increasingly dependent on
the production and consumption of culture. Offering a captivating and
thoughtful portrait of the city and its citizens, this book is for all readers
who have ever wondered what makes Marseille so distinctive.
DK Eyewitness Travel Guide France DK Travel 2016-04-05 DK Eyewitness Travel
Guide: France will lead you straight to the best attractions the country has to
offer. Discover France region-by-region, from Champagne in the north to the
sun-blessed corner of Provence and the Côte d'Azur. Stand in awe of the
châteaux of the Loire, lie on the beautiful beaches of Corsica, and climb to
the top of the Eiffel Tower. Discover DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: France. +
Detailed itineraries and "don't-miss" destination highlights at a glance. +
Illustrated cutaway 3-D drawings of important sights. + Floor plans and guided
visitor information for major museums. + Guided walking tours, local drink and
dining specialties to try, things to do, and places to eat, drink, and shop by
area. + Area maps marked with sights. + Detailed city map of Paris includes a
street finder index for easy navigation. + Insights into history and culture to
help you understand the stories behind the sights. + Hotel and restaurant
listings highlight DK Choice special recommendations. With hundreds of fullcolor photographs, hand-drawn illustrations, and custom maps that illuminate
every page, DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: France truly shows you this country as
no one else can.
Innovating Strategies and Solutions for Urban Performance and Regeneration
Cristina Piselli 2022-07-01 This book focuses on enhancing urban regeneration
performance and strategies that pave the way toward sustainable urban
development models and solutions. The book at hand thoroughly examines the
latest studies on the regeneration of urban areas and attempts at alleviating
the negative impacts associated with high population density and urban heat
effects. It gathers contributions that combine theoretical reflections and
international case studies on urban regeneration and transformation with the
single goal of tackling existing social and economic imbalances and developing
new solutions. The primary audience of this book will be from the field of
architecture and urban planning, offering new insights on how to address the
myriad of problems that our cities are facing.
Istanbul Eats Ansel Mullins 2010
Cities of Culture John R. Gold 2016-12-05 City authorities in recent years have
competed vigorously to gain the right to host international festivals. In doing
so they are heirs to a long tradition, since cities have always served as a
natural location for festivals and fairs, providing settings on a scale
impossible elsewhere. Cities of Culture examines the role of the Western city
as the scene of staged cultural events over the last 150 years. Adopting a
lively comparative perspective, it highlights the development of international
festivals since London's Great Exhibition of 1851. Making extensive use of case
studies and illuminating examples, it offers thought-provoking insight into the
material and symbolic significance of international festivals in urban affairs.
The book opens with an historical analysis of the role of the city as centre
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for celebrations, rites and festivities from Antiquity to the French
Revolution. The next three sections of the book each focus on a different form
of international festival. The first deals with the history of staging the
International Expositions, with case studies of the Great Exhibition (1851),
New York's World's Fair (1939-40) and Montreal's Expo 67 (1967). The next part
covers the Summer Olympic Games from their revival at Athens in 1896 to the
Atlanta Games (1996), discussing the implications of their fluctuating fortunes
for their host cities. The third section discusses the history of a recentlyfounded event that is assuming ever-greater importance - the European Cities of
Culture programme. The conclusion provides an overview of the events that
celebrated the Millennium and examines the prospects for international
festivals as part of the urban agenda of the twenty-first century. Cities of
Culture will appeal to students of cultural history, urban and cultural
geography, specialists in arts and heritage events management, and anyone with
an interest in the development of the contemporary Western city.
The Rough Guide to Provence & Cote d'Azur (Travel Guide eBook) Rough Guides
2016-07-01 The brand new, full-colour The Rough Guide to Provence and the Côte
d'Azur is the ultimate guide to one of the most compelling regions of southern
France. Discover all the highlights for yourself, with expert listings,
stunning photography and lively background information. The Rough Guide to
Provence and the Cote d'Azur helps you explore everything from glamorous
Riviera resorts to timeless Alpine villages, historic festival cities like Aix
and Avignon and the vibrant port of Marseille. As well as detailed advice on
spotting flamingos in the Camargue, sampling the wines of the Rhône valley,
admiring Roman ruins, and following the footsteps of van Gogh and Matisse,
you'll find up-to-date recommendations of hotels, bars, and restaough Guide
urants to suit all budgets. With in-depth descriptions of every destination,
personal author favourites and hand-picked itineraries of the attractions you
must not miss, the Rough Guide won't let you down. Make the most of your trip
with The Rough Guide to Provence and the Côte d'Azur.
Rick Steves Mediterranean Cruise Ports Rick Steves 2016-09-13 Set sail and dive
into Europe's magnificent port cities with Rick Steves Mediterranean Cruise
Ports! Inside you'll find: Rick's expert advice on making the most of your time
on a cruise and fully experiencing each city, with thorough coverage of 23
ports of call Practical travel strategies including how to choose and book your
cruise, adjust to life on board on the ship, and save money Self-guided walks
and tours of each port city so you can hit the best sights, sample authentic
cuisine, and get to know the culture, even with a short amount of time
Essential logistics including step-by-step instructions for arriving at each
terminal, getting into town, and finding necessary services like ATMs and
pharmacies Rick's reliable tips and candid advice on how to beat the crowds,
skip lines, and avoid tourist traps Helpful reference photos throughout and
full-color maps of each city Useful tools like mini-phrasebooks, detailed
instructions for any visa requirements, hotel and airport recommendations for
cruise access cities, and what to do if you miss your ship Full list of
coverage: Provence, Marseille, Toulon and the Port of La Seyne-sur-Mer, Cassis,
Aix-en-Provence, Nice, Villefrance-sur-Mer, Cap Ferrat, Monaco, Cannes,
Antibes, Florence, Pisa, Lucca, the Port of Livorno, Rome, the Port of
Civitaveccia, Naples, Sorrento, Capri, Pompeii, Herculaneum, the Amalfi Coast,
Venice, Split, Dubrovnik, Athens, the Port of Piraeus, Mykonos, Santorini,
Corfu, Olympia and the Port of Katakolo, Crete and the Port of Heraklion,
Rhodes, Istanbul, Ephesus, and The Port of Kusadasi Maximize your time and
savor every moment in port with Rick's practical tips, thoughtful advice, and
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reliable expertise. Heading north? Pick up Rick Steves Scandinavian & Northern
European Cruise Ports.
DK Eyewitness Travel Guide Provence and the Côte d'Azur DK Travel 2016-01-12 DK
Eyewitness Travel Guide: Provence and the Côte d'Azur is your in-depth guide to
the very best of this region in France. Take in the most popular cities, Nice
and Avignon; tour the dramatic scenery and exceptional art museums on the Côte
d'Azur; explore some of France's best-preserved Roman and medieval monuments
along the banks of the River Rhône; or zigzag among the many iconic villages of
Provence. Discover DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: Provence and the Côte d'Azur +
Detailed itineraries and "don't-miss" destination highlights at a glance. +
Illustrated cutaway 3-D drawings of important sights. + Guided walking tours,
local drink and dining specialties to try, things to do, and places to eat,
drink, and shop by area. + Area maps marked with sights and restaurants. +
Insights into history and culture to help you understand the stories behind the
sights. + Hotel and restaurant listings highlight DK Choice special
recommendations. With hundreds of full-color photographs, hand-drawn
illustrations, and custom maps that illuminate every page, DK Eyewitness Travel
Guide: Provence and the Côte d'Azur truly shows you this region as no one else
can.
The Radiant City Le Corbusier 1964
MARSEILLE CITY TRIP 2016 City trip Petit Futé Dominique Auzias
2016-04-20T00:00:00+02:00 Juste pour un week-end ou un séjour de quelques
jours. Le guide qui vous fait voir l'essentiel et vous fait vivre comme un
local. Dans chaque ville, les 12 lieux incontournables à ne pas louper et le
meilleur des expériences restos, shopping et sorties. Un plan de la ville, une
carte détaillée de chaque quartier et un plan des transports. « Première fois »
ou thématiques, des idées de séjour détaillées pour profiter de la ville du
matin au soir et jusque tard dans la nuit. Plus de 200 adresses authentiques ou
« tendance » sélectionnées et testées par un auteur du cru : hôtels design ou
locations d'appartement, boutiques de créateur ou friperie, restos gastro ou
bistros sans chichi, bar classieux ou club alternatif.. Les interviews de
figures de la ville avec leurs tuyaux et leurs adresses préférées. Un ton
incisif et synthétique pour saisir l'esprit de la ville en un clin d'oeil.
Great City Maps DK 2016-09-06 Journey back in time and take a walk through the
historic streets of the world's greatest cities. Great City Maps is the
companion title to DK's Great Maps and takes a focused look at over 70
gorgeously illustrated historical maps and plans of cities around the globe.
Dive into the details of each beautiful map and learn about interesting
features with visual tours of the maps' highlights - such as the Old London
Bridge of London in 1572 and the orchards of Brooklyn in 1767 New York. Cities
are centers of civilization and the way their maps portray them reflects their
politics, religion, and culture. See how certain cities, and cartographic
techniques, changed over time. More than just a bird's-eye view, this
irresistible book tells the tales behind the cities from the hubs of ancient
peoples to modern mega-cities, and profiles the iconic cartographers and
artists who created each map. Perfect for history, geography, and cartography
enthusiasts and a stunning gift for armchair explorers of all ages, Great City
Maps is your window into the world's most fascinating cities.
Cities and Social Movements Walter J. Nicholls 2016-12-21 Through historical
and comparative research on the immigrant rights movements of the United
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States, France and the Netherlands, Cities and Social Movements examines how
small resistances against restrictive immigration policies do – or don’t –
develop into large and sustained mobilizations. Presents a comprehensive,
comparative analysis of immigrant rights politics in three countries over a
period of five decades, providing vivid accounts of the processes through which
immigrants activists challenged or confirmed the status quo Theorizes movements
from the bottom-up, presenting an urban grassroots account in order to identify
how movement networks emerge or fall apart Provides a unique contribution by
examining how geography is implicated in the evolution of social movements,
discovering how and why the networks constituting movements grow by tracing
where they develop Demonstrates how efforts to enforce national borders trigger
countless resistances and shows how some environments provide the relational
opportunities to nurture these small resistances into sustained mobilizations
Written to appeal to a broad audience of students, scholars, policy makers, and
activists, without sacrificing theoretical rigor
Women in Science: Chemistry Jennifer L. Schaefer 2022-02-08
Designing the Modern City Eric Mumford 2018-04-10 A comprehensive new survey
tracing the global history of urbanism and urban design from the industrial
revolution to the present. Written with an international perspective that
encourages cross-cultural comparisons, leading architectural and urban
historian Eric Mumford presents a comprehensive survey of urbanism and urban
design since the industrial revolution. Beginning in the second half of the
19th century, technical, social, and economic developments set cities and the
world’s population on a course of massive expansion. Mumford recounts how key
figures in design responded to these changing circumstances with both
practicable proposals and theoretical frameworks, ultimately creating what are
now mainstream ideas about how urban environments should be designed, as well
as creating the field called “urbanism.” He then traces the complex outcomes of
approaches that emerged in European, American, and Asian cities. This erudite
and insightful book addresses the modernization of the traditional city,
including mass transit and sanitary sewer systems, building legislation, and
model tenement and regional planning approaches. It also examines the urban
design concepts of groups such as CIAM (International Congresses of Modern
Architecture) and Team 10, and their adherents and critics, including those of
the Congress for the New Urbanism, as well as efforts toward ecological
urbanism. Highlighting built as well as unbuilt projects, Mumford offers a
sweeping guide to the history of designers’ efforts to shape cities.
Handbook of Urban Mobilities Ole B. Jensen 2020-05-18 This book offers the
reader a comprehensive understanding and the multitude of methods utilized in
the research of urban mobilities with cities and ‘the urban’ as its pivotal
axis. It covers theories and concepts for scholars and researchers to
understand, observe and analyse the world of urban mobilities. The Handbook of
Urban Mobilities facilitates the understanding of urban mobilities within a
historic conscience of societal transformation. It explores key concepts and
theories within the ‘mobilities turn’ with a particular urban framework, as
well as the methods and tools at play when empirical, urban mobilities research
is undertaken. This book also explores the urban mobilities practices related
to commutes; particular modes of moving; the exploration of everyday life and
embodied practices as they manifest themselves within urban mobilities; and the
themes of power, conflict, and social exclusion. A discussion of urban
planning, public control, and governance is also undertaken in the book,
wherein the themes of infrastructures, technologies and design are duly
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considered. With chapters written in an accessible style, this handbook carries
timely contributions within the contemporary state of the art of urban
mobilities research. It will thus be useful for academics and students of
graduate programmes and post-graduate studies within disciplines such as urban
geography, political science, sociology, anthropology, urban planning, traffic
and transportation planning, and architecture and urban design.
Contemporary Architects Muriel Emanuel 2016-01-23
Hip-Hop en Français Alain-Philippe Durand 2020-09-30 Hip-Hop en Français charts
the emergence and development of hip-hop culture in France, French Caribbean,
Québec, and Senegal from its origins until today. With essays by renowned hiphop scholars and a foreword by Marcyliena Morgan, executive director of the
Harvard University Hiphop Archive and Research Institute, this edited volume
addresses topics such as the history of rap music; hip-hop dance; the art of
graffiti; hip-hop artists and their interactions with media arts, social media,
literature, race, political and ideological landscapes; and hip-hop based
education (HHBE). The contributors approach topics from a variety of different
disciplines including African and African-American studies, anthropology,
Caribbean studies, cultural studies, dance studies, education, ethnology,
French and Francophone studies, history, linguistics, media studies, music and
ethnomusicology, and sociology. As one of the most comprehensive books
dedicated to hip-hop culture in France and the Francophone World written in the
English language, this book is an essential resource for scholars and students
of African, Caribbean, French, and French-Canadian popular culture as well as
anthropology and ethnomusicology.
ITER: The Giant Fusion Reactor Michel Claessens 2019-10-17 This book provides
for the first time an insider’s view into ITER, the biggest fusion reactor in
the world, which is currently being constructed in southern France. Aimed at
bringing the “energy of the stars” to earth, ITER is funded by the major
economic powers (China, the EU, India, Japan, Korea, Russia and the US). Often
presented as a “nuclear but green” energy source, fusion could play an
important role in the future electricity supply. But as delays accumulate and
budgets continue to grow, ITER is currently a star partially obscured by
clouds. Will ITER save humanity by providing a clean, safe and limitless source
of energy, or is it merely a political showcase of cutting-edge technology? Is
ITER merely an ambitious research project and partly a PR initiative driven by
some politically connected scientists? In any case, ITER has already helped
spur on rival projects in the US, Canada and the UK. This book offers readers a
behind-the-scenes look at this controversial project, which France snatched
from Japan, and introduces them to a world of superlatives: with the largest
magnets in the world, the biggest cryogenic plant and tremendous computing
power, ITER is one of the most fascinating, and most international, scientific
and technological endeavours of our time.
French Riviera Tourist Guide (Guide touristique Côte d'Azur) Nicolae Sfetcu
2016-01-10 Bilingual English/French Book (Livre bilingue anglais/français)
French Riviera is one of the first modern resort areas. It began as a winter
health resort at the end of the 18th century. With the arrival of the railway
it became the playground and vacation spot of British, Russian, and other
aristocrats, such as Queen Victoria and King Edward VII, when he was Prince of
Wales. In the summer, it also played home to many members of the Rothschild
family. In the first half of the 20th century, it was frequented by artists and
writers, including Pablo Picasso, Henri Matisse, Edith Wharton, Somerset
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Maugham, and Aldous Huxley, as well as wealthy Americans and Europeans. After
World War II, it became a popular tourist destination and convention site. Many
celebrities, such as Elton John and Brigitte Bardot, have homes in the region.
The French Riviera is a major yachting and cruising area with several marinas
along its coast. According to the Côte d'Azur Economic Development Agency, each
year the Riviera hosts 50% of the world's superyacht fleet, with 90% of all
superyachts visiting the region's coast at least once in their lifetime. As a
tourist centre it benefits from 300 days of sunshine per year, 115 kilometres
(71 mi) of coastline and beaches, 18 golf courses, 14 ski resorts and 3,000
restaurants. Although the Riviera is famous for the glamour of St. Tropez,
Monaco or the Cannes Film Festival, there are many other less well known
attractions, such as the perched villages of Eze and Gourdon, the perfumeries
of Grasse and the glass blowers of Biot, the potters in Vallauris. The Riviera
has been the inspiration for many well-known artists such as Picasso and many
of their works are on display in local museums and art galleries. For
sponsorship opportunities please contact me. (La Côte d'Azur est l'un des
premiers station balnéaire moderne. Il a commencé comme une station thermale
d'hiver à la fin du 18ème siècle. Avec l'arrivée du chemin de fer dans le
milieu du 19e siècle, il est devenu l'endroit aire de jeux et de vacances
d'aristocrates britanniques, russes et autres, telles que la reine Victoria et
le roi Edouard VII, quand il était prince de Galles. En été, il a aussi joué à
la maison à beaucoup de membres de la famille Rothschild. Dans la première
moitié du 20e siècle, il a été fréquenté par des artistes et des écrivains,
comme Pablo Picasso, Henri Matisse, Edith Wharton, Somerset Maugham et Aldous
Huxley, ainsi que des riches Américains et Européens. Après la Seconde Guerre
mondiale, il est devenu une destination touristique populaire et lieu du
congrès. De nombreuses célébrités, comme Elton John et Brigitte Bardot, ont des
maisons dans la région. La Côte d'Azur est une voile principale et une zone de
croisière, avec plusieurs marinas le long de ses côtes. Selon l'Agence de
Développement Economique de la Côte d'Azur, chaque année, la Côte d'Azur
accueille 50% de la flotte de superyacht du monde, avec 90% de tous les
superyachts visitant la côte au moins une fois dans leur vie. En tant que
centre touristique il bénéficie de 300 jours de soleil par an, à 115 kilomètres
(71 miles) de côtes et de plages, 18 parcours de golf, 14 stations de ski et
3.000 restaurants. Bien que la Côte d'Azur est célèbre pour le glamour de
Saint-Tropez, Monaco ou le Festival de Cannes, il y a de nombreuses autres
attractions moins bien connus, tels que les villages perchés de Eze et Gourdon,
les parfumeries de Grasse et les souffleurs de verre de Biot, les potiers de
Vallauris. La Côte d'Azur a été l'inspiration pour de nombreux artistes bien
connus tels que Picasso et beaucoup de leurs œuvres sont exposées dans les
musées et galeries d'art. Pour les possibilités de parrainage veuillez me
contacter.)
Community Action and Planning Gallent, Nick 2016-04-20 Analyses the contexts,
drivers and outcomes of community action and planning in the global north: from
emergent neighbourhood planning in England to the community-based housing
movement in New York, and from active citizenship in the Dutch new towns to
associative action in Marseille.
Urban Transition in Hanoi Danielle Labbé 2021-01-15 Vietnam is in the midst of
one of the world’s most rapid and intensive rural-to-urban transitions. In
Hanoi, heritage preservation has gained significant policy attention over the
last decades, but efforts continue to focus on the Old Quarter and Colonial
City to the exclusion of collective socialist housing complexes and former
village areas, and natural features such as canals and urban lakes. Parks and
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public spaces are urgently needed to offset the high residential densities and
to improve the quality of life of residents. Motor vehicles continue to fuel
the growth in transportation. Significant efforts were recently made to
establish a mass transit system, but progress there is slow. More attention
should be paid to improving the existing transportation system and to reduce
dependence on fossil fuels. Investments in new housing estates have fuelled a
speculative real estate market but failed to address adequately the needs of
the vulnerable segments of the population. Regional integration is a challenge
as the city expands and swallows the peri-urban areas around the city.
DK Eyewitness Travel Guide Paris DK Travel 2016-10-18 DK Eyewitness Travel
Guide: Paris is your in-depth guide to the very best of Paris. The Eiffel Tower
and the Louvre are among the many must-see sights in Paris, but DK Eyewitness
Travel Guide: Paris will show you so much more. Walk along the banks and
bridges of the River Seine, the tree-lined Champs-Élysées, and the intricate
back streets of the Montmartre neighborhood with your guide in hand to really
embrace the culture of the most glamorous and romantic city in Europe. Discover
DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: Paris. + Detailed itineraries and "don't-miss"
destination highlights at a glance. + Illustrated cutaway 3-D drawings of
important sights. + Floor plans and guided visitor information for major
museums. + Guided walking tours, local drink and dining specialties to try,
things to do, and places to eat, drink, and shop by area. + Area maps marked
with sights and restaurants. + Detailed city maps include street finder index
for easy navigation. + Insights into history and culture to help you understand
the stories behind the sights. + Suggested day-trips and itineraries to explore
beyond the city. + Hotel and restaurant listings highlight DK Choice special
recommendations. With hundreds of full-color photographs, hand-drawn
illustrations, and custom maps that illuminate every page, DK Eyewitness Travel
Guide: Paris truly shows you what others only tell you.
Native to the Republic Minayo Nasiali 2016-10-27 In Native to the Republic,
Minayo Nasiali traces the process through which expectations about living
standards and decent housing came to be understood as social rights in late
twentieth-century France. These ideas evolved through everyday negotiations
between ordinary people, municipal authorities, central state bureaucrats,
elected officials, and social scientists in postwar Marseille. Nasiali shows
how these local-level interactions fundamentally informed evolving ideas about
French citizenship and the built environment, namely that the
institutionalization of social citizenship also created new spaces for
exclusion. Although everyone deserved social rights, some were supposedly more
deserving than others. From the 1940s through the early 1990s, metropolitan
discussions about the potential for town planning to transform everyday life
were shaped by colonial and, later, postcolonial migration within the changing
empire. As a port and the historical gateway to and from the colonies,
Marseille's interrelated projects to develop welfare institutions and manage
urban space make it a particularly significant site for exploring this uneven
process. Neighborhood debates about the meaning and goals of modernization
contributed to normative understandings about which residents deserved access
to expanding social rights. Nasiali argues that assumptions about racial,
social, and spatial differences profoundly structured a differential system of
housing in postwar France. Native to the Republic highlights the value of new
approaches to studying empire, membership in the nation, and the welfare state
by showing how social citizenship was not simply constituted within "imagined
communities" but also through practices involving the contestation of spaces
and the enjoyment of rights.
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Family Guide France DK Travel 2016-05-17 A family-focused guidebook to France
for traveling with children ages 4 to 12. DK Eyewitness Travel: Family Guide
France offers you the best things to see and do on a family vacation to Paris
and the country of France. Each spread bursts with family-focused travel tips
and ideas for activities that will engage children, from boat trips along the
Canal du Midi in Languedoc-Roussillon to astronomy workshops at Le Pic du Midi
de Bigorre in the Pyrenees to discovering the Musée du Louvre in Paris. What's
inside: + Each major sight is treated as a "hub" destination, around which to
plan a day. Plus, DK's custom illustrations and reconstructions of city sights
give real cultural insight. + "Let off steam" suggestions and eating options
around each attraction enable the entire family to recharge. + Maps outline the
nearest parks, playgrounds, and public restrooms. + "Take shelter" sections
suggest indoor activities for rainy days. + Language section lists essential
words and phrases. + Dedicated "Kids' Corner" features include cartoons,
quizzes, puzzles, games, and riddles to inform and entertain young travelers. +
Listings provide family-friendly hotels and dining options. Written by travel
experts and parents who understand the need to keep children entertained while
enjoying family time together, DK Eyewitness Travel: Family Guide France offers
child-friendly sleeping and eating options, detailed maps of main sightseeing
areas, travel information, budget guidance, age-range suitability, and
activities for France.
Integrated Urban Environment Management and Resilience Luc Adolphe 2022-10-11
Governance and City Regions Karsten Zimmermann 2021-12-17 City-regions are
areas where the daily journeys for work, shopping and leisure frequently cross
administrative boundaries. They are seen as engines of the national economy,
but are also facing congestion and disparities. Thus, all over the world,
governments attempt to increase problem-solving capacities in city-regions by
institutional reform and a shift of functions. This book analyses the recent
reforms and changes in the governance of city-regions in France, Germany and
Italy. It covers themes such as the impact of austerity measures, territorial
development, planning and state modernisation. The authors provide a systematic
cross-country perspective on two levels, between six city-regions and between
the national policy frameworks in these three countries. They use a solid
comparative framework, which refers to the four dimensions functions,
institutions and governance, ideas and space. They describe the course of the
reforms, the motivations and the results, and consequently, they question the
widespread metropolitan fever or resurgence of city-regions and provide a
better understanding of recent changes in city-regional governance in Europe.
The primary readership will be researchers and master students in planning,
urban studies, urban geography, political science and governance studies,
especially those interested in metropolitan regions and / or decentralisation.
Due to the uniqueness of the work, the book will be of particular interest to
scholars working on the comparative European dimension of territorial
governance and planning.
BEST OF PROVENCE 2016/2017 Petit Futé Dominique Auzias
2016-08-04T00:00:00+02:00 Made for English-speaking people looking for good
tips and good addresses in Provence, Best of Provence is an essential how-to
guide to find an accomodation, a restaurant, to organize your visits and
outings to be sure you will enjoy your stay in those beautiful lands !
European Shopping Centre Architecture in France and Italy Christian Seemann
2016-03-15 This comparative analysis of global shopping centers provides a
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greater understanding of their influence on urban architecture and
infrastructure. The volume identifies the essential characteristics of an
efficient shopping center and their adaptation to different geographical
locations, drawing a complete portrait of the shopping center sector from the
perspective of architecture and urban development.
The Routledge Companion to Biology in Art and Architecture Charissa N.
Terranova 2016-08-12 The Routledge Companion to Biology in Art and Architecture
collects thirty essays from a transdisciplinary array of experts on biology in
art and architecture. The book presents a diversity of hybrid art-and-science
thinking, revealing how science and culture are interwoven. The book situates
bioart and bioarchitecture within an expanded field of biology in art,
architecture, and design. It proposes an emergent field of biocreativity and
outlines its historical and theoretical foundations from the perspective of
artists, architects, designers, scientists, historians, and theoreticians.
Includes over 150 black and white images.
Urban Informatics and Future Cities S. C. M. Geertman 2021-07-15 This book
forms a selection of chapters submitted for the CUPUM (Computational Urban
Planning and Urban Management) conference, held in the second week of June 2021
at Aalto University in Helsinki, Finland. Chapters were selected from a doubleblind review process by the conference's scientific committee. The chapters in
the book cover developments and applications with big data and urban analytics,
collaborative urban planning, applications of geodesign and innovations, and
planning support science.
The Rough Guide to Provence & Cote d'Azur Rough Guides 2016-07-19 The Rough
Guide to Provence & the Côte d'Azur is the ultimate travel guide to the most
compelling region of southern France. Discover the local highlights with the
help of stunning photography, color-coded maps, and more listings and
information than ever before. You'll find detailed practical advice on
everything to see and do, from great cities like Aix and Avignon to the vibrant
port of Marseille, the eerie marshlands of the Camargue, and the glamorous
resorts of the Côte d'Azur. Up-to-date descriptions of the best hotels, bars,
and restaurants suit all budgets. Make the most of your time in this beautiful
region with The Rough Guide to Provence & the Côte d'Azur.
Je T'Aime, Me Neither April Lily Heise 2013-05-30 Is Paris really the eternal
City of Love? Dumped suddenly by her Parisian boyfriend, sultry expat Lily is
left wondering if je t'aime still exists. Instead of crying into her glass of
wine, she decides to heal her bruised ego and quash her romantic doubts with a
carefree summer fling . . . or as the French call it: une aventure. Supported
by her faithful friends and trusty Saint Amour wine, Lily embarks on her
presumably easy quest. Little does she know what-or whom-this adventure has in
store! Rather than guide her into the arms of a perfect summer amoureux, the
sexy streets of Paris lead her from one impossible candidate to another:
disappearing foxy Frenchmen, unavailable Latino heartthrobs, overly-mysterious
world travelers, mistress-hunting married men, and not-so-single amnesiacs-oh
la la! As her amorous mishaps accumulate, Lily gradually re-evaluates her
strategy. But will her good intentions be enough to lead her to the right homme
. . . one who might last out the summer-and maybe even beyond? Or will she
continue to get embroiled in more mesaventure? This novelized memoir tells the
tantalizingly true romantic odyssey of a 21st-Century young woman caught in the
mire of desires-which is only intensified by the passion of Paris.
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